
P R I N C I P A L ' S  M E S S A G E

Dear Wilson HS Family,

National Women’s History Month traces its origins back to March
8, 1857, when women from New York City factories staged a
protest over working conditions. International Women’s Day was
later observed in 1909. In 1981, the U.S. Congress designated the
second week of March National Women's History Week, and in
1987 Congress expanded it to a month-long observance. Learn
more and find resources at:
 https://www.ala.org/aboutala/national-womens-history-month-
resources.
                                        - American Library Association
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V I S I O N
O U R  V I S I O N  I S  T O  C R E A T E

A N  A C A D E M I C A L L Y
R I G O R O U S  S C H O O L  O F
I N T E R N A T I O N A L  M E R I T

W H E R E  A L L  S T A K E H O L D E R S
F U N C T I O N  A S  A  C O H E S I V E

A N D  C O L L A B O R A T I V E
L E A R N I N G  C O M M U N I T Y  T O

E N S U R E  T H A T  A L L  S T U D E N T S
S U C C E E D  A S

K N O W L E D G E A B L E ,  E T H I C A L
A N D  C A R I N G  C I T I Z E N S  O F

T H E  W O R L D .

Gregorio Verbera



A C A D E M I C S  &
A T T E N D A N C E  

B U I L D I N G  C A P A C I T YCommunicating the Purpose of the Lesson matters. 
 Student should know what, the are learning, how they
are learning it, how they will demonstrate their learning
and why it all matters.  

Communicate the Purpose

Attendance Matters



C O L L E G E  &  C A R E E R  R E A D Y

Law Magnet @ UCLA Law School




The Law Magnet visited UCLA last week.  During
the field trip, students where guided by an App
that Mr. Roura created.  

The app sent student teams on a scavenger hunt
of UCLA's campus, including the Law School.
"Check-in" pictures are uploaded onto the app's
picture galleries.

Families can use the app to learn about their
child's day at UCLA. The students had a blast. I'm
looking forward to next year's junior UCLA trip. 

                                    - Mr. Roura



C O L L E G E  &  C A R E E R  R E A D Y




A group of 45 WHS seniors attended the ELAC Welcome Day
event. Students gained more information about Financial Aid,
college life and learned about the variety of Programs
/Certificates that ELAC offers. Further, students were treated
to a yummy lunch and won prices. Kuddos to the College
Center for organizing the field trip and a big thanks to the
parent center for supporting with Chaperone duties. 
                                            - Yvette Gonzles, DOTS Teacher
   

Signing Day at ELAC



E N V I R O N M E N T
The Stage if Set of Juniors

D I F F E R E N T I A T E D
I N T E R V E N T I O N S  &  S U P P O R T S




Junior Evening is set for March
24th.  Teachers and staff are
invited to attend and help
chaperone.  

Junior Evening promises to be a
memorable event for our Juniors. 
 After a delicious dinner and
plenty fo dancing, the night peaks
with the unveiling of the Class
Name and Colors. 



F A M I L Y ,  S T A F F  A N D
C O M M U N I T Y  E N G A G E M E N T

Finish the Run

G R O W T H  M I N D S E T

On March 10th I participated as a panelist in this
public safety meeting that include elected officials
and law enforcement officers to discuss safety
concerns in our surrounding community.  

As Principal of Wilson HS, my safety priorities
included securing Ascot Hills, increasing patrols
during peak commuting hours (before and after
school), increasing the number of DASH busses
during peak hours and improving street lighting
around Wilson HS.  

I am optimistic that we will be able to make
improvements in these areas.  The fencing around
Ascot Hills has bee repaired.  A representative
from Karen Bass' office made contact with me to
discuss street lighting along Multnomah.  We have
received increased patrols around our school
during dismissal hours.  

We will continue to keep safety a priority.
                                  - G. Verbera




Twelve Mighty Mules tackled the LA
City Marathon on March 19th.  

Training for and completing a
marathon is a clear demonstration of
the power of a Growth Mindset!

We are incredibly proud of our Mighty
Mules!

Thank you to the SRLA coaches for
guiding our students to success!


